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Spencer Hickman

From: Spencer Hickman
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 9:44 AM
To: Lexy Wellott
Subject: DRC Hearing

Good Morning, 
 
Just wanted to send another reminder that we have DRC today at 1:30 PM. 
 
See you then, 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 


